
Dear Representative Doherty and Members of the Committee, 

SB 1520 would provide a means for people in Historic Districts (such as myself), where solar 

panels are not allowed, to form a community renewable energy cooperative. There is some sunny 

open land at the nearby elementary school that would be perfect, providing a teaching moment, 

as well as, solar power for our Historic District. Please support SB 1520. Thank you. 

Sincerely, 

Paul Ahrens 

Corvallis, OR 

 


